
DATE:  March 22, 2022

TOPIC: District Facilities Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
     Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing Districtwide project(s)

1) Lincolnwood Parks and Recreation’s Summer Program will be using:
● The footprint of spaces that CCDC used last year 
● The spaces that were allocated to Parks and Rec last summer 
● The Gym and Auditorium in the PM only

Specifically, this translates to:
8th Grade STEM, 8th Grade Science, 8th Grade Math, 8th Grade LGI, Spanish, 8th Grade Special Education, 
Cafeteria, Band Room, Orchestra Room, Gym, Auditorium

2) Todd Hall Bench Replacements
There are 3 benches outside of Todd Hall that are in need of replacement.
The cost would be $889 per bench for a total of $2,667.
The BROWN or CEDAR color options most closely resemble the existing.
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